
  

Dear Flocknote Group Administrators, 

 

The “Ministries in Action” Bulletin Templates for the Catholic Ministry 

Appeal are available to be shared as Flocknote emails with any of your 

groups.  
 

There are nine messages available in English (Spanish coming soon) and 

the proposed timeline to schedule are below: 
 

- Ministries in Action – Kick off template (Schedule: 1/1-7/22) 

- Ministries in Action – Diaconate (Pick one and Schedule: 1/8-14/22) 

1. Serving Our People template 

2. Teaching our People template  

- Ministries in Action – Proclaiming God’s love template (Schedule: 1/15-21/22) 

- Ministries in Action – Ministry to Priests (Pick one and Schedule: 1/22-28/22) 

1. Serving those who serve v1 template  

2. Serving those who serve v2 template 

- Ministries in Action – The Center of the Family template (Schedule: 1/29-2/2/22) 

- Ministries in Action – Protecting our children template (Schedule: 2/2-4/22) 

- Ministries in Action – Commitment Weekend template (Schedule: 2/5-6/22) 

 

These templates can be found in "The Library" of your Flocknote 

dashboard and can be shared in three easy steps: 

 

1. Go to your dashboard and click on "The Library" and find the folder 

called "Catholic Ministry Appeal-Bulletin Templates."  

 

2. Copy the note(s) and add to the group you would like to send it to. (You 

can save it as a draft if you are not ready to send it at that moment.) 

 

3. Edit as you prefer and send or schedule for delivery. 

  



Please email mnm@dosp.org if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for all you do. 

 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

 

Meegan Wright, Executive Director 

Office of Stewardship & Development 
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You are receiving this email because you are an administrator on Flocknote in the Diocese of St. 

Petersburg. If you would like to be removed from this group, please click unsubscribe below. 
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

  

  
 

Sent by Diocese of St. Petersburg 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Direct replies to this email can only be seen by admins.  

Email me when people reply to this note 

 

To ensure that these emails land in your inbox and do not go into spam, please add 

mail@flocknote. com to your email address book or safe senders list. 
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